
Parents Association Minutes
Date February 11, 2019

Attendance Kristy Rice, Colette Lastiwka, Erin Huculak, Erin Crawley Kyla Norris, Dave Norris,
Kristy Chamulke, Brenda Watmough, Fiona Nyuli, Shannon Blyth, Andrea 
Kroeker, Melissa Damur, Aoife Cahill

Guests None

General Business
Start Time 8:34 p.m.

Approval of Agenda Colette Lastiwka

Discussion Items
Treasurer’s Report
Erin Huculak

Account balance as of today $25,616.41
• Spending and deposits reviewed (see attached)

Old Business

Playground Committee
Erin Crawley

• Winter Wonderland Dance – The dance had to be rescheduled due to
    weather.  It will now be held on February 22, 2019 from 5:30 – 8:30 p.m. at
    the school.  We'll be accepting pre admission with pizza orders till Thursday
    February 14.   And pre admission only orders till Thursday February 21.  The
    dance will include music, carnival games, face painting, glitter tattoos, and a
    photo booth.  Pre-order pizza as well as a concession with drinks and snacks
    will be available.  
• Silent Auction and Dinner at OLPH Parish Hall  – Saturday March 30,
    2019 @ 5:30 p.m. Theme will be 1920s.  Tickets are $45 per person
    or $250 per table (maximum 6 people per table).  Each ticket
    purchase includes dinner, one drink ticket, and one door prize entry.
    There will be a live DJ, photo booth, liquor basket raffle, and silent
    auction.  This is an adult only event.  We're continuing to accept donations of
    new unused items for the silent auction.  We have been canvasing businesses
    in Sherwood Park as well for donations.  We had a BBQ and Ninja blender
    donated from Superstore on Baseline.  If anyone is available to help canvas
    please let us know.  We are also in need of empty wine bottles which will be
    used for table decorations.  We'll be applying for a liquor license this
    week.  Volunteers are needed for set up, decorating, security, and clean up.
    An online sign up sheet can be found in the weekly memo under the
    playground section.  Our next playground committee meeting is Monday
    February 25 @ 6:30 p.m. at the school.  

New Business

Babysitting
Fiona Nyuli

• We had two babysitters tonight due to the Saffron meeting, we usually only
    have one.  Teagan Norris has been the main babysitter at our meetings.  As
    Teagan will be leaving for high school next year I would like to suggest that
    we have a second babysitter for the rest of our meetings this year to train
    along side Teagan.  Aoife Cahill will approach the current grade 6 & 7 class for
    interested students.



Adjournment
Next Meeting Monday March 11, 2019 directly following the School Council meeting

Adjournment Adjourned by Colette Lastiwka   Time 8:53 p.m.




